
 

 

 

Announcements:  It’s been a busy week so we thought we’d 
wrap things up with pajama day on Friday.  We will also be treating all 
students to a pizza lunch Friday afternoon.  Division 3 will get an extra 
special treat for winning the classroom door decorating contest!  
Great job! All classes have activities planned for the last day so don’t 
miss out.  Make sure to wear your comfy PJs in the morning! 

Principal’s Message:   Season's Greetings and Merry Christmas Bear Nation!  What a great last 
school week of 2021!  Having survived the June Heat Dome, the November Pandemic, and the Great Fraser 
Flood, we welcomed our special visitors and events this week with thankful, and excited hearts. On Monday, 
Santa, appareled in a mask and mucklucks, and accompanied by penguins, greatly encouraged our students. 
Also, this week, we recorded our Christmas concert which demonstrated how much our students love singing. 
We will have it posted on our website by Friday for you to check out.  We really hope you can see it live next 
year (or maybe in the Spring??).  Above is a sampling of our festivities, including a picture of Cindy, Dave, 
Wilma and Dorothy from Tapadera Estates, who arrived with 24 boxes of food for our community!  We were 
able to supplement these boxes with turkeys donated by Burden Propane, toys and hams generously donated 
by Patty from Fireworks-R-Fun, and lots of food donated by patrons of the Deroche Store.  Thank you all so 
much for your help!  From all of us at Deroche School, we wish you a safe and happy celebration at this very 
special time of year!                     Mike Abercrombie - Principal         

Dates To Remember 
 

Dec 17 PJ Day 
Dec 17 Pizza Lunch and Activities 
Dec 17 Christmas Concert Posted 
Dec 20 Winter Break begins 
Jan 4 School Re-opens 
Jan 21 Photo Retake Day 
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Thanks Ms. Mac! 
Thanks Tapadera! 

Merry Christmas Santa! 


